
    

 WAYNE TOWNSHIP MEETING  

JANUARY 3, 2023 

  
The Wayne Township Board of Supervisors held their monthly meeting on January 3, 2023, at 7:15 p.m., 

immediately following the January Reorganization Meeting, at the Wayne Township Municipal Building, 

with James Maguire, David Calhoun, and Terry Condo present.  

   

Those also in attendance:  Linda Calhoun, Carl Bathurst, Rod Shemory. Russ Johnson, and Paul Ryan, 

Esquire  

  

Public Participation  

 

None.  

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes      

  

Chairman Maguire asked if anyone had any questions or comments on the minutes from the December 

12, 2022, monthly meeting, there being none, Supervisor Calhoun  made a motion to approve the 

minutes as presented; seconded by Supervisor Condo, MCU.  

  

Approval of Treasurer’s Report  

  

Supervisor Calhoun made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as submitted; seconded by 

Supervisor Condo, MCU.  

  

Zoning/Code Officer’s Report  
  

Zoning/Code Enforcement Officer Terry Crawford was not present for the meeting. 

 

Monthly Engineer’s Report  

  

Township Engineer John Segursky, P.E., was not present for the meeting. 

 

Old Business:  

 

Bowmaster Legal Matter 

 

The Board discussed the legal action being taken regarding the cleanup of the Bowmaster property and 

Solicitor Ryan indicated that a complaint has been filed by the Township against Mr. Bowmaster for not 

complying with the Nuisance Ordinance and for being in violation of the township’s zoning ordinance 

which is proceeding through the Court. 

 

New Business:  

  

There was no new business presented for discussion. 

  

 

 



    

Invoices  

   

Chairman Maguire asked if there were any questions on the invoices, there being none, Supervisor 

Condo made a motion to approve the invoices as presented; seconded by Supervisor Calhoun, MCU.  
  

Adjournment  

  

Chairman Maguire adjourned the meeting at 7:22 p.m.  

  

                  Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

 _________________________________           

                        Peggy J. Fanning, Assistant Secretary  

       

  

  _________________________________  

                       James B. Maguire, Chairman  

  

          

                                                                        _________________________________  

    David W. Calhoun      

  

  

  ________________________________                        

      Terry J. Condo  

                             Supervisors   

 


